
Dear Legislators, I am a 3rd generation farmer in Clackamas County. I would like to express my support 
for SB 218 allowing the OLCC to stop issuing new Marijuana licenses. There is a glut of Marijuana now 
and it is feeding the black market. In Clackamas County we passed ZDO-271 to limit 1 license per tract of 
land. There are huge "industrial" grow operations on our EFU farmland that is impacting the rural 
communities in many negative ways. Please support SB218 to put a halt on this industry. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mark Struloeff    


